
December 9, 2019 

 

Tamotsu Saito, President 

 Society of Japanese Value Engineering 

6F Sanai Bldg., 1-4-15 Komazawa 

Setagaya-ku, Tokyo 154-0012  

Phone: +81-3-5430-4488/Fax: +81-3-5430-4431 

 

 

Dr. Poyi Chang, CVS 

President, Value Engineering Society of Taiwan 

 

Dear Dr. Chang, 

It is my great honor to extend this message on the occasion of the 3rd Annual 

Conference on Value Engineering to be held on December 21st , 2019. On behalf of 

Society of Japanese Value Engineering (SJVE) Board of Directors and Membership, I 

express my sincerest congratulations on this great event. 

The conference program seems to be very interesting covering a variety of topics 

such as TRIZ, QFD and Public Value Management as well as cases of Value Engineering 

application. 

I wish all the best to you, the conference organizing committee, and the attendees 

and hope the conference will be the most successful event of the year for your 

organization. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Tamotsu Saito 

President, Society of Japanese Value Engineering 

 

 

 

(S/U) 


